
Eagle Edition
  

     A Note from Mrs. Threat & Mrs. Brown  
 Dear Edison Eagle Families, 
  Can you believe it is already October next week? Time flies 

when we are having fun! We can’t thank you enough for all the 

families that participated in our Fall Fundraiser from PTO! Our 

students had a blast picking out Collectables and winning prizes!  

  With that being said, we want to take a moment to thank 

you for raising such wonderful children and sharing your children 

with us every day. We are grateful to have your support at home in 

the good times and even in the most challenging times. It is not 

easy to trust others with your own children, but you do with 

confidence in us that we are keeping your students safe, healthy, 

and happy. While we don’t have the magic wand to make 

everything perfect, we strive to do our best and we appreciate your 

patience, communication, and trust that we all want the best for 

our children. Seeing the smiles and laughs of curious and excited 

learners is a special gift we enjoy every day. Thank you!  

 “All it takes is faith and trust. And a little bit of Pixie Dust!” -Peter Pan                        

 

    SOARing at Edison    

 SOAR Promise: Today I will SOAR. I will be safe, organized, 

have a good attitude and be respectful and responsible. The 

following students have demonstrated SOARing behavior: 

Emily Shahan, Fiona Martin, Juliana Andow, Dylan Fletcher, Tea Patrizi, Hayden 
Myers,Brooklyn Pryor, Sophia Campbell, Anna Hollingsworth, Zachary Buckland, 

Carmella Norman, Gianna Norman, Connor Blair, Samantha Polling, Lucas Lester, 
Fiona Matos, Chibebe Chansa,, Gavin Fedele, Johnny Pellegrini, Kensington 
Snyder, Safiya Pathan, Roman Byshovets, Nikita Stoneking, Erin Johnson, Michael 
DeJesus, James Harris, Halle Johnson, Michaela Nimley, Mason Sanderson, 
Jaiden Lamb, Lily Robinson, Jayden Waite, Jaylan Thompson, Kaiden Kinney, 
Danika Schaum, Davion Bryant, Paige Perme, Lorelei Winslow, Samantha Irrin, 
Rebekah Ars, Joey Valerio, Raymond Amoba, Luke Lester, Jacob Buic, Russell 
Ayemoba, Savannah Jolly, Bayden Mann, Logan Artale, Sebastian Tarau, Mitchell 
Gray, Summer Grove, Teyla Clark, Jackson Fuller, Siya Bazaari, Trystan Slosar, 
Shyanne Munitz, Travis Negrelli, Ben Wagner, Evelyn Myers, Thomas Clydesdale, 
Fiona Martin, Alison Slaughter, Dawn Harrison, Audrianna Lopez, Connor Kohut, 
Dominic Maddox, Gavin Felede, Brand Bambrick, Ian Speros, Julia Bruno, Luke 
Marckel, David March, Kyndric Taylor, Ely Carroll, Elyjah Carroll, Oliver Vance, 
Austin Billips, Halina Klein, Shubh Patel, Trenton Chumura, Emily Exum, Miles 
Perme, Jeremy Curry, Samantha Polling, Arianna Peric, Kilara Torres, Antonio 
Hasberry, Nathan Hay, Christian Rausch, Justin Phillips, Chloe Tomazic 

 

Contact Information     
JaTina Threat  

Principal  

440-954-3555  

Jatina.Threat@weschools.org  

  

Gina Brown 

Assistant Principal  

440-283-2283  

Gina.Brown@weschools.org  

  

5288 Karen Isle Drive  

Willoughby, Ohio 44094  

  

Telephone: 440-942-2099  

Fax: 440-975-3707  

Attendance: 440-283-2176  

Y-Care: 440-269-3002     

Website: www.weschools.org  

Upcoming Events  
10/1 Kindergarten Fire 

Prevention  

10/2 PICTURE DAY!   

10/3 6:30 PTO meeting  

10/5 2nd grade- visit from a Fire 

Engine  

10/6 12-3 PM Edison Carnival- 

Free Admission!  

10/8 Columbus Day  

10/9 6-8 PM Zero Gravity  

10/10 2-7 PM Blood Drive 

10/11 WE Flu Shots  

          3rd Grade Holden 

Arboretum Field Trip   

10/12 NEOEA No School! 

 

http://www.weschools.org/
http://www.weschools.org/


 

 
Edison PTO 

THANK YOU for participating in the Club’s Choice Fall Fundraiser! As soon as we 

have totals on the funds raised, we will be sure to share with you! 

BE SURE TO JOIN US FOR THE MONTHLY PTO MEETING THIS COMING 

WEDNESDAY! Special Guest speaker will be School Superintendent 

Steve Thompson to talk about upcoming levies and answer your 

questions about Willoughby-Eastlake Schools. If you can't make it 

and have questions - submit them to eagles@edisonpto.org and we 

will ask questions for you. 

We will conduct our regular business before our guest speaker as 

there are final items for next week’s Carnival as well as other items to 

briefly discuss. 
 

Note this is NACHO MOMMA's usual PTO Meeting - we'll have snacks on hand in case you don't get 

dinner. As always FREE CHILDWATCH is available. 
 

 

 

USE YOUR 2-HOUR POWER - BE A PTO VOLUNTEER! 
Click the links below to sign-up and have fun volunteering. 

 
 10/06 - Carnival 

 10/11 - Marco's Pizza Box Distribution 

 10/17 and 10/18 - Popcorn Days 

 10/25 - Fall Fundraiser Pick-up 

 10/31 - Volunteer Check-In (Halloween) 

 11/08 & 11/09 - Breakfast Club 

 11/13 Marco's Pizza Boxes-Collect 

 11/15, 16, & 17 - Book Fair 

 11/15 Fall Fundraiser Limo Lunch Reward 

 11/17 - Holiday Shop 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

CHIPOTLE NIGHT  Tuesday, October 2   4:00 to 8:00 pm 
Burritos and Bowls for Edison! Need a break from meal planning and preparation? Then give yourself the night off 
and let Chipotle make dinner for you. Come on in to Chipotle in Willoughby, let the cashier know you are 
supporting Edison. Either present the flyer at the register, show the flyer on a mobile device, or just tell the 
cashier.  Edison receives 33% of the sale price! NOTE: THIS IS FOR WALK IN ORDERS ONLY (online orders will NOT 
count!) 

 

"NACHO" MOMMA'S USUAL PTO MEETING  Wednesday, October 3  6:30 to 7:30 pm 
SPECIAL GUEST SPEAKER – SUPERITENDENT STEVE THOMPSON. Also – come enjoy some Chips, 
Salsa, and Guacamole! FREE CHILDWATCH AVAILABLE! 

 

EDISON CARNIVAL  Saturday, October 6   12:00 to 3:00 pm 
FREE ADMISSION AND FUN FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY! Tickets are required for bounce houses & 
games - 4 tickets for $1. Concessions available for cash purchase. Four bounce houses, 15 
games, craft station, face painting, sno-cones, popcorn, cotton candy, concessions and 
MORE! This event is open to the whole community, so bring family and friends along too!   
Want free game tickets? Donate a cleaning supply at carnival (Tissues, Sanitizing Wipes, or 
Hand Sanitizer) and get five free tickets for each item donated! 

 

ZERO GRAVITY NIGHT  Tuesday, October 9   6:00 to 8:00 pm 
Kids need to burn off some more energy? Bring the kids to bounce it off! Zero Gravity is a 
7,200 square-foot play area with inflatable play zones. This will be our first of two discount 
nights at Zero Gravity during the 2018-19 school year. Tickets will be sold at the door for $5 per 
child (Parents are Free). Please note SOCKS ARE REQUIRED, and no outside food or beverage 
permitted. You are required to sign Zero Gravity’s waiver upon arrival. 

BE SURE TO SAVE THESE DATES – MORE INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND ON OUR WEBPAGE 

10/25: Fall Fundraiser Pick up 
10/31: Halloween Parade & Class Parties 

 

11/08 & 9: Breakfast Club 
11/15-17: Book Fair 
11/17: Holiday Shop 

12/05: Staff Holiday Luncheon 
12/20: Winter Parties 

 
 

FIND US ON THE WEB  
http://www.edisonpto.org 

 

 

Follow & Turn Notifications ON  

EMAIL THE PTO   
eagles@edisonpto.org  

 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0e49aaa62ba5f94-20181006
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-201810111
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181017
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181031
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181108
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181011
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181115
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-201811151
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0E49AAA62BA5F94-20181117
https://www.edisonpto.org/uploads/2/6/7/1/26711274/2018-10_chipotle-edison-oct2nd.pdf
http://www.edisonpto.org/
http://www.edisonpto.org/
mailto:eagles@edisonpto.org
https://www.edisonpto.org/pto-news.html
https://www.facebook.com/EdisonPTOWilloughby/
https://twitter.com/WES_EdisonPTO?lang=en


            Tips for Families 

    

 

    

Updates to the following guideline regarding school lunch 

payments for charged meals will be implemented starting 

Monday, October 8, 2018.  Please note there has been a 

change in the amount of debt a student can accrue and 

what can be charged when a student has a negative 

balance.  

When the school year starts, a student’s free and reduced 

lunch status carries over from the previous year. The 

deadline to turn in a new application for free and 

reduced lunch will be the end of the first week of 

October. 

Students can charge up to $7.00 of debt or $1.00 of debt if 

they are at reduced status for daily featured school meals 

(these amounts would allow the student to charge up to 

two (2) meals). No a-la-carte or snack items will be 

allowed to be charged to an account with insufficient 

funds. Once a student exceeds these limits, they will be 

provided an alternative meal to be determined by the 

school district and will no longer be able to charge on 

their account. 

Once the account is paid in full, the cycle starts over 

again. All meal balances (positive or negative) carry over 

from the previous school year. 

   

Are you interested in learning about community 

programs for youth?  Are you looking for athletic 

leagues or scouting troops for your students?  

Information from approved organizations who 

host activities for Willoughby-Eastlake youth are now 

posted electronically.  Paper flyers are no longer 

sent home with students.  To access the flyers, visit 

the COMMUNITY link on the  district and building 

website 

pages http://www.weschools.org/CommunityActiviti

es.aspx    

For specific information about the events, you need 

to contact the sponsoring organization.  Flyers are 

updated periodically during the month so 

remember to visit often to check for new postings! 

  

 

  

       

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Physical examinations are required for all kindergarten 

students.  This will need to be turned into your child's school within 30 days of 

starting school.  Physical examinations are recommended for grades 1-12 but not 

required.  

Remember Blood Drive is Oct. 10th, 2- 7 PM 

All donors who come to give blood during 

the month of October, will automatically be 

entered to win one of five $500 gift cards 

redeemable at hundreds of merchants. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0MmhId-pq5mFhy1_WbwgCA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdWBTrP0QxaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnL0NvbW11bml0eUFjdGl2aXRpZXMuYXNweFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABr4XZb9dgQ31IYZ2luYS5icm93bkB3ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0MmhId-pq5mFhy1_WbwgCA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRdWBTrP0QxaHR0cDovL3d3dy53ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnL0NvbW11bml0eUFjdGl2aXRpZXMuYXNweFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAABr4XZb9dgQ31IYZ2luYS5icm93bkB3ZXNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB


Edison Elementary School is Proud to Present... 

 

What:  Bring in new socks (men/women/children) to donate! 

Where:  Your child can turn all sock donations in to his/her   

                               classroom teacher at Edison!  

When:  We will be collecting socks Monday, October 1st through 

                             Wednesday, October 31st! 

Why:  Socks are the most needed and yet least donated item for  

                        the homeless and those in need! 

Who:  Edison will be teaming up with three AWESOME  

                         Organizations to donate our socks:   The Sub Zero  

       Mission, Forbes House, and Birthright Lake County. 
 

We appreciate your participation in this worthwhile cause!   

The classroom that has collected the most socks at the end of October  

will earn a Pizza Party! 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

      

#Socktober 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Makerspace Makers 

3D Pens and Legos 

are our favorites! 

Book Buddies in the newly renovated 
courtyards! Thank you, PTO! 


